
Summerview Energy LLC

July 82014

To Debra A Howland
Executive Director and Secretary NHPUC JUL10’1~ Atill ~
State ofNew Hampshire PUC
21 S. Fruit Street Concord NH 03301 -2429

Withdrawal of Summerview Energy LLC. from providing Natural Gas
aggregation services.

Docket No. DM14-ill

Dear Ms. How land:
Thank you for your letter of July 3, 2014 indicating that each aggregator of

natural gas is required to pay an annual assessment to the Commission of
$2000.00. Because of this assessment, Summerview Energy, LLC hereby
withdrawals effective June 30, 2014 from providing Natural Gas aggregation
services in the State of New Hampshire. Please immediately remove
Summerview Energy, LLC from the PUC list of natural gas aggregators.

Should you need any more information, have any questions, regarding this
withdrawal from providing natural gas aggregation in New Hampshire, please
contact me anytime at 603 432-5453. Thank You Steve Trefethen.

Summerview Energy LLC.
~


